
 

 

BULLETIN  

August 26, 2021 

New facility added to eReferral Advice Request in the Calgary 
Zone 

On August 26, 2021, Neurology – Calgary Stroke Program was added as a new 
facility accepting eReferral Advice Requests in the Calgary Zone. Providers can 
submit non-urgent questions under the Stroke management issue reason for referral 
and will receive a response from a specialist within five calendar days. 

 

 

 
 

Reasons for Referral 
 
For a current list of the 

Advice & Consult 
Request reasons for 

referral, go online 
 

 
 

Training & Support 
 

Need eReferral help? 
Contact eHealth Netcare 

Support Services at  
1-855-643-8649 or email 
ehealthsupport@cgi.com 
 

For quick references, 
visit the Alberta Netcare 

Learning Centre 
 

 
 

More Information  
For more information 

about eReferral, visit us 
online 

 

Get in Touch 
For more information about eReferral, visit us online 
For inquiries or questions, email access.ereferral@ahs.ca or call 1-888-733-3755 (M-F) 
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